On June 26, 2006, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding Agenda Item CC7 Consultant Contract for Jerry L. Blanton: 

REQUEST:  I see all these people being brought in tonight.  Is there a special grant or program that requires us to use temporary rather than full-time people?  I would like to see this work ongoing.

RESPONSE:  This consultant is being funded through the SOBEIT grant through September 30, 2006, which is the end date of this grant.  Employees cannot be funded for the July 1st to September 30th period, thus only consultants can be utilized until the grant ends.  We are working with outside agencies to secure needed services as this grant ends.
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